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15 May 1956
|

Dear Tom:

I found Allen's letter which mentions you
and indicates again his deep interest in all your
doings. I do not recall having mentioned td: him
the financial problem of public office. ’

we discussed last Sunday and I hope to have some

suggestions for you by the time you get thi

Kim and I are working on the matter which
i letter.

Sincerely, |
~

Anen W Ibuh 28

The Honorable Thomas &. Dewey
141 Tast 72nd Street
New York, New York
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